
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
US 1 Improvements Project 
From Oakland Park Boulevard to Commercial Boulevard  
Financial Project ID Number: 436097-1-52-01 

US 1 IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), awarded a contract to Community Asphalt Corp., Inc. for improvements on 
US 1 from Oakland Park Boulevard to Commercial Boulevard in Oakland Park and Fort Lauderdale.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Removing existing asphalt and resurfacing the road from 
north of Oakland Park Boulevard to south of Commercial 
Boulevard 

• Repairing sidewalks along the roadway, and constructing 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliant curb 
ramps 

• Adding a designated 4-foot bicycle lane on both sides of 
the roadway 

• Upgrading pedestrian signals at NE 33 Court, NE 43 
Street, NE 38 Court and Floranada Road  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Mr. Randy Rosa, P.E.—FDOT Construction Project Administrator 
Phone: 954‐958‐7674 
Email: radhames.rosa@dot.state.fl.us 

TRAFFIC IMPACT 
• Access to properties will be maintained at all times. 
• Lane closures will not occur between 7 a.m. and 9 a.m. or 

between 3 p.m. and 6 p.m.  
• Milling and resurfacing operations will take place 

overnight between 10 p.m. and 7 a.m. 
• Concrete construction of curbs, sidewalks and driveways 

will take place between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. 

Mrs. Rebecca Guerrero—Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: 954-940-7605 
Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

Construction Cost: approx. $2 million   Construction Start Date: June 18, 2018   Anticipated Completion: early 2019 
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